The Pennant ...

Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet

Fall Series 1&2

Race report by Keith Rice:

Wind was 10-15 knots from the north. First course was crowbar, west shore; second was blue barge, near
maplewood, east shore.

For race one, Little Wing positioned herself in a controlling position right by the pin, leaving only a small gap to
windward. On Trevelyan we chose to go below her; Snitch and Mehitabel made to pass between her and the
pin but only one boat fit and Snitch was forced out and had to circle around.

Race two ended up being a reach on each leg - Snitch was the only boat who flew a spinnaker (on leg three),
with some success. We had plenty of fun on Trevelyan; we had double digit speeds on every leg and plenty of
spray off of the leeward hull.

After the race Charles, Susan and | attached a new light to the far maplewood mark (which they had previously

towed back to the yacht club), and returned it to its approximate position. It had been hit pretty bad,
presumably by a powerboat, and the old light had been destroyed.

Fall Series 3&4

The skipper’s meeting next week is at 12:30 at the pavilion, as usual.

Liz Clark
CLCF Secretary

CLCFCrew(@gmail.com
Fill out this form if you want to crew!



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192

